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U.S. Department of Energy NOTICE 
Washington, D.C. 

 
 

 Approved: 5-12-2016 

 Expires: 5-10-2017 

 

SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF DIRECTIVES 

Effective immediately the following Department of Energy directive is canceled: 

 DOE O 350.2B, Use of Management and Operating (M&O) or other Facility 

Management Contractor Employees for Services to DOE in the Washington D.C. Area, 

dated May 31, 2011. (Andrew Geary: Andrew.Geary@hq.doe.gov; 202-287-1507)  

Cancellation of this directive does not relieve the Department or its contractors from complying 

with applicable Federal laws and regulations pertaining to the canceled directives. 

Inquiries should be addressed to the point(s) of contact listed with the directive(s). For information 

about the Departmental Directives Program, contact Emily Stanton (Emily.Stanton@hq.doe.gov; 

202-287-5641). 

BY ORDER OF THE SECRETARY OF ENERGY: 

 ELIZABETH SHERWOOD-RANDALL  

 Deputy Secretary 
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